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In Memoriam 
To the families & friends of 

oue late residents – may 

you take comfort by the 

knowledge that your loved 

one is at peace now- 

Mrs Connie Devlin 

Mrs Mary ledwidge  

 

Hairdresser 
We have a hairdresser who 

attends every Thursday. If 

you would like an 

appointment please ask a 

staff member to write your 

name down in the hair 

dressers book. 

 

Family support 

Group  

Our next family support 

group meeting will be held 

Monday 6th Feb at 2pm. 

Everyone is welcome to 

attend. For more 

information, please contact 

Bernadette or Jane.  

 

Resident BBQs 
As our weather starts to 

cool down, Navorina are 

planning some upcoming 

outdoor BBQs for residents 

to enjoy Our next BBQ will 

be held on 4th February. 

Navorina Aged Care Facility  

5-9 Macauley St Deniliquin, 

03 5881 3944 

Hello Residents, Families and Friends! 

Our recent Covid outbreak has come to an 

end, we are slowly getting things back to 

normal. Just a few quick reminders, all 

residents or their representative are 

welcome to request a copy of their loved 

one’s care plan, if you would like a copy 

please pop in and see a staff member. 

On 19th January Navorina held a 

resident/representative accreditation 

outcome meeting. We would like to thank 

everyone who made the effort to attend 

and contribute ideas and help us with our 

response to the Commission. A copy of 

the meeting minutes has been sent out to 

all listed next of kins. Please do not 

hesitate to contact Nicole or the RN’s if 

you have any questions regarding the 

accreditation results or your loved ones.  

We are on the look out for more volunteers 

to assist us on outings – if this is 

something you might like to do either 

Tuesday afternoon or Wednesday morning 

please drop in and speak with myself.   

We have had a recent phone and internet 

outage. If by any chance you are unable to 

get through via the Navorina line, please 

try the following mobile number 

0455294699. This will direct you to the 

Registered Nurse on shift.  

Keep Safe! 

Bernadette 

Lifestyle Coordinator 

Act as if what you do makes a difference. It does. 

 
– William James 
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